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Hi Everyone!  

Next week our school is having our annual Book Fair which will be an opportunity for students to 

discover a range of new books and possibly rediscover some past favourites as well. Our theme 

for this year is Dreamtime and on Wednesday 25 th we will be having a Cultural Day where we be 

participating in a range of activities throughout the day. Next week will be a brilliant follow on 

from last week where we celebrated NAIDOC week.  NAIDOC week celebrates the history, 

culture and achievements of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. NAIDOC is celebrated 

not only in Indigenous communities, but by Australians all across the country.  We are looking 

forward to sharing what we get up to during Book Fair in future newsletters.  

We are continuing to plan for 2021 and for new students who will be joining us next year. As part 

of the enrolment process new students will be participating in some transition sessions. Transition 

sessions will allow students the opportunity to become familiar with our school and us with them. 

Your child may have a new student visiting their class during the final weeks of this term and we 

welcome all our new families and students who will be joining us for 2021.  

We will also be having transition days for the whole school in the final few weeks of this term, this is 

where your child will meet their 2021 classmates, classroom teacher and education support. 

During transition students will also participate in some activities during their time together. We will 

also be hosting some transition days for our 2021 Prep students in the first week of December.  

Due to COVID this year the concert will look different to previous years. Unfortunately we will not 

be hosting a physical school concert this year at school. Classes will still be practising their class 

items as usual and we will be celebrating them within school with our classes. We are very hopeful 

that Victoria continues to have the wonderful success they are currently having 

in managing COVID and that we return in 2021 with our usual plans of hosting 

our school concert in Term 4 where all our school community are able to attend.  

A reminder that we have Curriculum Day on Thursday 17 th of December which is 

a pupil free day and the last day of term will be Friday 18 th of December with a 

12:30pm finish.  

Have a great week!  

Book Fair is next week!   

A BIG Thank You to 

Glenda who volunteers 

her time to keep Book 

Club and the Book Fair 

running.   

Please see page 3 for details 

on how to order.  



School Visits and  

Pick Up & Drop Off  
 

 

Student Transport Bus runs will occur as normal. Buses will exit and pick -up 

students at school using a staggered process, 2 buses at a time.  

 

Student arrival at school will be staggered. Please ensure you refer to the below 

timetable for times and locations. Staff will be situated at each designated pick 

up and drop off location.  

 

The Main Office Foyer can only accommodate 6 adults in this space at one time.  

Please consider who is coming in to the school and the necessity of this.  It is 

strongly encouraged to call the office beforehand rather than making an 

unannounced arrival.  

 

Sanitiser is provided upon entry, please use this.  

 

 
 

** Early Birds supervision cancelled **  
 

 
 

M o r n i n g  
Who When  Where  

Drop -off Buses 9:00 ð 9:15am  Bus Circle 

Juniors School  9:10 ð 9:20am  Outside Main office  

Middle school  9:10 ð 9:20am  
Oval gate  

(through main carpark)  

Senior School  9:20 ð 9:30am  Main Portable Yard gate  

Care Needs  Individual arrangements  

A f t e r n o o n  
Who When  Where  

Pick-up Buses 3:00 ð 3:15pm  Bus Circle 

Juniors School  2:50 ð 3:00pm  Outside Main office  

Middle school  2:50 ð 3:00pm  
Oval gate  

(through main carpark)  

Senior School  3:10 ð 3:20pm  Main Portable Yard gate  

Care Needs  Individual arrangements  



BOOK FAIR IS NEARLY HERE ! 

Our Book Fair with a difference will be open to staff and students 

from next Monday 23 rd to Friday 27 th November.  

Parents can still look at Book Fair online.  Once it is on display 

photos will be up on the school website and included in next 

weekõs newsletter. 

Students will still get to make their wishlist.  They can bring cash 

to school or books can be paid online - details were on the 

bottom of the back page of the invitation which should have 

come home.   

If you have misplaced it please ask me for another one.  Parents 

can also pay by card at the front office.  

If you wish to place a ôsurprise orderô donõt hesitate to ring me 

during school hours only on 0402 684 865.  

The staff and students are very excited about the Book Fair 

coming. I am sure it is going to be lots of fun and HOPEFULLY it 

will be back to normal next year.  

Cheers,  

Glenda  



Jayden is being a great role model in Room 1.  He helps to set up play activities for 

when we are outside.  Playing with water and bubbles on a hot day on Tuesday was 

a great idea!  Well done Jayden!  

- Helen 

Jayden showing Josh just how much fun playing 

with water can be on a hot day !  

Great work 

Jayden!  


